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JOHN F. C. B. VANCE
INSPECTOR IN CHARGE
BUREAU OF SCIENCE DIVISION

COLONEL W. W. FOSTER, D.S.O., V.D.
CHIEF CONSTABLE

VANCOUVER CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

[Bureau of Srience Bivisionl

VANCOUVER, B.C.

CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY June 1st,1939
Vancouver, B.C.
S.V.T.Jeffery In your reply please
Purchasing Agent refer to File No.
4307
J.F.G.B.V&nc.,Esq. ’

Dominion,Provincial & City Analyst,
236,Cordova Street,East,
Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Mr.Vance:e

We wish to avail ourselves of this
opportunity to express our appreciation for the courte
eous attention given by yourself and staff to our
many requests for inspection of supplies purchased
recently on account of the visit of Their Majesties,
King George V1 and Queen Elizabeth.

The protection you afforded us and
your unfailing willingness to co-operate was of great
assistance,

Thanking you again,we are,

Yours very truly,

\\\\\\\ (signed) s.V,T.Jeffery,
?E;E> : Purchasing Agent.




